
Computer Basics Learning Circle
at McGirt-Horton

Registration is required and limited! Please call 336-373-5810 
or inquire at McGirt-Horton branch to register.

September 14 at 10:00 am: Computer Hardware

September 21 at 10:00 am: Computer Hardware

and Software

September 28 at 10:00 am: Using a Computer

October 5 at 10:00 am: Using the Internet

October 12 at 10:00 am: Safety and

Maintenance


